
  

NOTICE: In-person Public Meeting 
Allwood Road (CR 602) Corridor 

From Clifton Ave to Main Ave 

Project Sponsor:  Passaic County | Municipality:  City of Clifton 

https://www.allwoodroadsafety.com/ 

 

 

Passaic County, together with North Jersey Transportation Planning Authority (NJTPA) will be 
hosting an In-Person Public Information Center to inform local residents, officials, 
businesses, and the general public about proposed safety improvements on Allwood Road 
from the intersection of Clifton Ave. to Main Ave. The purpose of this Public Information 
Center is to share information on the project and solicit input on the corridor-wide 
safety improvements. 

This project is being funded through the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA). This 
meeting will be held at Clifton City Hall, 900 Clifton Ave, Clifton, NJ 07013 on Wednesday, 
June 26th, from 6:00-8:00 PM with a presentation followed by a question and answer session. 
A recording of the presentation will be available on the project website. It is being conducted 
in conformance with Federal and State regulations and is open to all members of the public. 

 
Meeting Details 

Date:  Wednesday, June 26th, 2024 
Time:  6:00pm – 8:00pm 
Where: Clifton City Hall 

900 Clifton Ave, Clifton, NJ 07013 
 
Written Comments 
 
Written comments on the project may be made via the comment 
form at https://www.allwoodroadsafety.com/ or emailed/mailed to: 
 
Nordan Murphy, PE, PP, Assistant County Engineer 
nordanm@passaicccountynj.org 
 
Passaic County Administration Building 
401 Grand Street, Room 524 
Paterson, NJ 07505 
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